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Message

Nov. 16, 2018 North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 Docket
No. E-2, Sub 1185 Commissioners, I am writing in support of the planned microgrid (solar and storage) in Hot
Springs, North Carolina. As the Director of the Creation Care Alliance of Westem North Carolina I have the
opportunity to hear from faith communities as they consider the future of our state and planet. We understand
that the proposed project will include a 3-megawatt solar facility and a 4 megawatt lithium-based battery
storage facility. We hope that this kind of innovative approach to energy will not only serve the Hot Springs
area but will be a template for a future that relies more heavily on clean renewable energy. As you may know
our coalition that connects with about fifty congregations has offered opposition to Duke Energy in the past.
Their track record regarding coal ash clean up, forest fragmentation, and a past hesitancy to move toward
renewable energy has caused us to challenge Duke through this commission and otherwise. In this case we are
enthusiastic and see leadership and innovation continuing to emerge in aligiunent through the Duke Energy's
Westem Carolinas Modernization Project. We see this particular microgrid project to be consistent with our
hopes for a clean energy future that will support economic, ecological and social vibrancy today and in the
future. However, as people of faith we see this work as not only including economics, ecology and society. We
also see this microgrid project as a move toward a healthier moral and ethical future. Thank you for considering
an approval of Docket No. E-2, Sub 1185. Sincerely, Rev. Scott Hardin-Nieri Director, Creation Care Alliance
of Westem North Carolina
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